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I strongly oppose the bill to require Oregonians to vote in person. Oregon has had 

safe and secure vote-by-mail for decades and the wishes of federal politicians to 

meddle in our voting system is an attempt to manipulate results. Requiring votes in 

person is punitive to those who work, are at college, are elderly, and who cannot 

physically get to a voting center. To respond that those people can all vote by 

absentee ballot is the point. We already have that right and it is called vote-by-mail. 

Please rule against this blatant power grab. Thank you.  


